
 
7/30/20 

Saratoga Step Production Announcement 
 

In order to maximize Saratoga Step manufacturing capacity, we will focus all of our thermo-forming 
capabilities on our most popular models for the remainder of the 2020 season. By limiting mold 
changes in the vacuum forming operations we will increase our productivity, efficiency and capacity.  

We are also experiencing supply constraints from our acrylic sheet manufacturers, who have been 
inundated with orders for clear acrylic sheet due to Covid-19 protocols. As a result there will likely be 
shortages of some models for the remainder of the season. There is inventory available in most of 
those models, but only while existing supply lasts.   

Attached is a quick reference guide indicating what we will continue manufacturing for 2020 season 
along with a list of all steps by sku.  

Thank you in advance for your continued support, patience and understanding. 

 

Your Saratoga Step Team, 

 


